
Based on a study conducted by ADEM with the approval of the EPA, a statewide waiver for the monitoring of asbestos and dioxin was issued. Thus, monitoring for any of these 
contaminants was not required. The state allows us to monitor for some contaminants less than once per year because the concentrations of these does not change frequently. Some
of our data, though accurate, is more than one year old.




